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Care1st [ONECare if you are talking to a ONECare member] and Blue 
Shield of California have entered into a definitive agreement for Blue 
Shield to acquire Care1st [ONECare].  It will take months for the 
transaction to close, which is expected in the second half of 2015 after 
we receive regulatory approvals. 

 
For our members, nothing has changed. Your current membership card 
and benefits remain the same, as does your access to your physicians.  
You will continue to receive the same high-quality service we have 
always provided. 


